Shaun McGee

#

From: Shaun McGee

Sent: Monday 19 September 2022 18:19

To: Brian Keaney

Cc eugene.ocallaghan@dublincity.ie; shelly.oriordan@dublincity.ie; Nichola Meehan
Subject: FW: ABP-314232 - Address: DART+West Raitway Order-Dublin City to Maynooth

and M3 Parkway, Co. Dublin, Co.Meath, Co.Kildare

Hi Brian

Just to confirm that the last day for submissions on the above Dart West application, is at 5:30pm on the
28" October, 2022.

Regards

Shaun

From: Brian Keaney <brian.keaney@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 4:11 PM

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Myles Farrell <myles.farrell@dublincity.ie>; Eugene 0'Callaghan <eugene.ocallaghan@dublincity.ie>; Shelly
O'Riordan <shelly.oriordan@dublincity.ie>

Subject: ABP-314232 - Address: DART+West Railway Order-Dublin City to Maynooth and M3 Parkway, Co. Dublin,
Co.Meath, Co.Kildare

FAO: Niamh Thornton Executive Officer
Good afternoon Niamh

{ hope you are well. | would be grateful if you could confim the closing date for Dublin City Council submission on
the above Railway Order.

Correspondence dated 2 August 2022 from you of behalf of An Bord Pleandla stated that the deadline for
submission was 30 Septemebr 2022,

The attached email dated 5 September 2022 from Michae! Finan Programme Manager DART + West {Maynooth Line
& City Centre Enhancements) with Irish Rail to Brendan (¥Brien Head of Technical Services, Environment and
Transportation Department, Dublin City Council states that statutory 8 week consultation period has been extended
until Friday 28 October 2022.

I would be grateful if you could clarify if this is the case and issue same by formal ietter on behalf of An Bord
Pleanala if not already done.

Many thanks for your assistance in this matter.
Kind regards,
Brian Keaney MIPI MRTPI

Brian Mac Chianaigh| Pleandlai Sinsearach | An Roinn Pleandla & Forbairt Maoine | Pleandil ceantair ditidla | Oifigi
Na Cathrach |An Ché Adhmaid | Bhaile Atha Chliath 8



Brian Keaney| Senior Planner| Planning and Property Development| Forward Planning (URDF/LAPs/SDZ/Projects)
| Block 4, Floor 3 | Dublin City Council | T+ 353 1 2227933 Email: brian.keanev@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann t( an riomhphost seo a phriontéil. Please consider the Environment
before printing this mail.

From: Myles Farrell <mvles.farrell@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Monday 19 September 2022 15:42

To: Shaun McGee <S.McGee@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Brian Keaney <brian.keaney@dublincity.ie>

Subject: ABP-314232 - Address: DART+West Railway Order-Dublin City to Maynooth and M3 Parkway, Co. Dublin,
Co.Meath, Co.Kildare

Ht Sean

As discussed by phone, perhaps you can give formal confirmation of the closing date for Dublin City Council’s
submission on the Dart+ West Railway Order. | understand the public consultation has been extended to 28t"
October and | would be grateful if you could let me know by close of business or early in the maorning please.

Many thanks

Myles Farrelf

An Roinn Pleandlo & Forbairt Maoine, Bloc 4, Urldr 3, Oifigi na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Balle Atha Cliath 8.

Forward Planning Team | Planning & Property Development Depariment
{ Dublin City Council | Block 4 Floor 3 | Civic Offices | Wood Quay | Dublin 8
| Ph; 087 6687852 | myles farrell@dublincity.ie| : www.dublincity.ie

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann td an riomhphost s2o 3 phriontdil. Please consider the Envirenment before
printing this mail.



